
National Grid ESO 
Faraday House, Gallows Hill 
Warwick, CV34 6DA 

 

 

 1 

 

 

  

Rob Rome 

Commercial Operations Manager 

St Catherines Lodge 

Bearwood Road 

Sindlesham, Nr Wokingham    

Berkshire 

RG41 5BN 

rob.rome@nationalgrid.com 

 
 

www.nationalgrideso.com 

  

27 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Industry Colleagues 

 

Firm Frequency response: Tendered Energy Response Payments 

 

We would like to remind current and prospective FFR Providers that the FFR SCTs do not accommodate Response 

Energy Payments for non-BM service delivery, and accordingly Response Energy Fees are neither sought from such 

tenderers nor assessed as part of the tendering process.   In all such cases, in relation to pricing, assessment is based 

solely on tendered Availability and Nomination Fees (£/h).  

 We are making this clearer by removing the Energy Response column from tender pro forma for FFR tender round 106 

(1st October submission). 

We can also confirm that in the case of FFR tender round 105.149, where a Response Energy Fee for non-BM service 

delivery was inadvertently submitted, that fee was ignored for assessment purposes and is not being paid as part of the 

contract award. 

 

.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Rob Rome 

Commercial Operations Manager 
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